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      STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 

From the Head Teacher 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
The end of this academic year is fast approaching, we’ve had a fan-
tastic year!  
 
Pupils took part in Sports Day, we loved watching the races—thank 
you to all of the parents who came along.  Unfortunately, Years 5 and 
6 had to be postponed due to the rain.  
 
Our Year 6’s took part in Transition days where they visited their 
secondary schools in preparation for September—we can’t believe 
they have just 1 week left of Primary School!  
 
It’s been an exciting week for Year 1 who went on a visit to Twycross 
zoo and Year 5 who went on an outdoor adventure residential for 3 
days and 2 nights with Mrs Good and Mr Nuur.  They had a fantastic 
time climbing, abseiling and many more activities that helped to de-
velop their teamwork and personal development—they managed to 
maintain a growth mindset attitude… even when they were nervous 
and scared!!   Next week, Year 2 will be visiting Cadbury’s world  and 
Year 6 will be enjoying their last day at Stanton Bridge at Drayton 
Manor.  
 
Year 5 experienced Careers Day this week, they met professionals 
from a range of careers including a doctor, engineers and chef’s.   
They found the whole experience enlightening and learnt a lot about 
the different career paths they might follow after leaving school.  
We hope that they have been inspired to consider the life choices 
available to them. 
  
Parents Evening is being held in school next week on Tuesday 18th—
(Nursery am, Yr Reception, 1, 2 &3)  and Wednesday 19th of July 
(Yr4, 5 &6).   Please book a time slot with your child’s class teacher.  
 
At Stanton Bridge, we work from a place of care.  In so doing, we aim 
to ensure that every pupil is given the greatest opportunity to be 
able to fulfill their potential, and so, we are offering booster ses-
sions throughout the summer holidays.  These will be run by school 
staff.  Parents of those invited will be contacted before the end of 
next week.  I would personally like to thank the staff members who 
are giving up their holiday time to help pupils continue to make pro-
gress and catch up on their reading age so that they can experience 
and grow their knowledge and skills across the wider curriculum sub-
jects.  
 
Next week, we will be celebrating those pupils who have shown  
excellent learning attitudes during the Summer term as well as those 
who have been ‘Good to be Green’ all academic year.  We will also be  
celebrating those pupils who have had 100% attendance throughout 
the year.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

@stanton_bridge 

 
Our next Reading Awards assembly will be next 
week—look out for your invites!  
 

We will be hosting a range of mental health 
workshop’s in the new academic year.  The aim 
of these sessions are not only to support pupils, 
parents and families but to help teach and 
spread the word about mental health and how 
we can benefit from some of the strategies 
and techniques used.  If you feel you may bene-
fit from these, please contact Mrs Mohammed.  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for 

Excellent contributions to D+T Lessons 
 

 

1N: Annie  1F: Eric 

2P: Aria 2S: Denis 

3L: Alexis 3W: Angel 

4B: Dylan 4J: Maahi 

5B: Logan 5G:  Daniel 

6S: Harshitha 6M: Aya 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Attendance Race 
 
The results for Summer 2 week 6 are: 
 
1st place: Year 6 Mrs Madre 
2nd place: Year 4 Miss Johal 
3rd place: Year 4 Miss Bibi 
 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to 
school every day to ensure your class scores the 
highest number of points possible to win the race.  
 
It is also important NOT TO BE LATE! 
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Remember you can contact us via the schools email:  
admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary 
 

 
In school transition: 
Monday 17th July 2023 
 
Last day of school: 
Friday 21st July 2023 
 
 
Teacher training dates: 
Monday 24th & 25th July 2023 
 
 
School re-opens for the new academic year: 
Monday 4th September 2023 
 

 
From the Office 

 
Contact Information - It is your responsibility as a 
parent to ensure the school office are notified of any 
change in contact details, such as address, telephone 
number or email address. This is to enable us to get in 
touch with you in an emergency but also to ensure you 
are receiving communication from school through all 
these platforms. 
 
Dinner money—This needs to be paid daily or  
weekly. If you have an outstanding balance, your 
child must bring in a packed lunch until this balance 
has been cleared. 
 
Free School Meals - If you a receive a letter from 
the council stating your child is eligible for free school 
meals you must bring this into the office to allow us to 
update our system 
 
Lateness—School starts at 8:30am and your child must 
be present on the school playground ready to be taken 
to class by their teacher.  
 
Attendance— It is your legal responsibility to  
ensure that your child attends school everyday. If for 
any reason your child can not attend school, you must 
inform the school office.   
 

 
 

Parent Code of Conduct  
 
• Be polite to others—no raised voices, scream-

ing or shouting  
• Contribute to a positive school environment 
• Act as positive role models 
• Work together with to staff to resolve issues 

or concerns 
 
Can all parents ensure you adhere to the above code 
of conduct whilst on school premises, if other family 
members or friends are attending on your behalf   
ensure they are also made aware.  
Failure to adhere to the above is likely to result in a 
ban from school premises. 


